
             

              

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        February 4, 2020 

 

Dear Ms. Sassower: 

 

Your FOIL request dated January 28, 2020, requesting a copy of the 2019 independent audit of 

the internal controls of the Senate and Assembly has been received. 

 

Please be advised we are in the process of reviewing your request and will in touch with you 

shortly. 

 

 

 

        Sincerely, 

        Robin L. Marilla  

Public Information Office 
Robin Marilla 

Records Access Officer 
 

THE ASSEMBLY 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

ALBANY 
 
 
 
 

Room 202 
Legislative Office 

Building 
Albany, New York 12248 

(518) 455-4218 


